
 
 

Autumn Festival Committee 
Regular Meeting 

June 8th, 2016 
 
 
Present at the June 8th, 2016 Autumn Festival Committee regular meeting were:  
Mary Alfarano, Ruth Hardin, Board of Supervisors Liaison Robert Birch, Officer 
Rob Johnson, Athletics and Recreation Coordinator Matt Reimel and Recreation 
Director Floyd Shaffer. 
 
Call to Order 
Mary Alfarano called the meeting to order at 5:30pm. 

 
Public Comment 
None 

 
Old Business 
Matt presented the contracts for the following companies: Zip N Bounce, Bette’s 
Bounces, A to Z Party Rental, East Coast Event Group and Sleepy Hollow 
Farms. The committee discussed the different contracts and decided to move 
forward with them as is. Matt will get the contracts signed PO’s submitted and 
deposits sent. 
 
The committee discussed a backup plan in the event the weather does not 
cooperate.  
 
New Business 
The committee discussed raising the wristband prices from $8.00 & $10.00 to 
$10.00 and $15.00 (which includes the zip line attraction). Also there will be no 
early bird special in the pricing. 
 
Officer Rob Johnson has paperwork put in for the Bethlehem Township Horses 
and will also set up the helicopter landing. 
 
Mary is contacting MP3 to see if they are available the day of the event to be our 
performing band. 
 
Other Business 
Staff and volunteer food items will be hoagies from Lindinger’s Deli, Hot Dogs, 
Soft Pretzels, salad bowls and drinks. 
 
Adjourn 
The meeting adjourned at 6:00pm. 
 
 
The committee will meet Wednesday July14th at 5:30pm at the Community and 
Recreation Center. 


